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Martineau Lane/ A146 Barrett Road & Loddon Road (Trowse Bypass) – 

Overnight closures for highway maintenance works 
 
Norfolk County Council is set to carry out essential road re-surfacing and bridge repair 
works at the Martineau Lane and A146 Trowse bypass junction. The current programme 
has works starting on Monday 4 March 2024 and finishing on or before Friday 15 March 
2024, subject to any weather or construction delays. 
 
To minimise disruption at this very busy junction, which is one of the main strategic routes 
in and out of Norwich - we are planning on carrying out the works at night, under a road 
closure between the hours of 8pm – 6am Monday to Friday. This will allow the workforce 
to carry out the works as safely and efficiently as possible, whilst also avoiding peak 
traffic hours. The road will be open as usual at all other times. 
 
The extent of the road closure on the A146 Barrett Road and Martineau Lane will be 
between the junction with Long John Hill, to the County Hall roundabout. A night-time 
road closure on the A146 Loddon Road (Trowse Bypass) will also be in operation 
between the junction of Martineau Lane to just west of the A47 Interchange. Access to 
businesses and properties within the closure will be maintained, however, there is chance 
of minor delays whilst the surfacing works take place outside properties. Fully signed 
official diversion routes will be in place for the duration of the works.  
 
The County Council thanks people for their patience while this essential road and bridge 
maintenance work is carried out. 
 
The work which will cost £300,000 will be carried out by Norfolk County Council’s 
Community and Environmental Services Department and their contractors. 
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For further information 
 

Jordan Bradford, Engineer, 0344 800 8020. 
 
 
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 
 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative 
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 
8020 and ask for Sharon Sage or textphone 0344 800 8011 
and we will do our best to help. 
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